
Dear Sir 
 
I am a concerned dairy farmer. I am fearful that the cuts to milk prices by 
Coles Ltd and now joined by Aldi Ltd will drive us overworked underpaid 
farmers out of business. 
Please protest our case. Queensland Dairy are in possession of facts and 
figures concerning our industry. 
We are desperate for a voice to put our case forward. 
While concerned I cannot find the time to get very involved after four and a 
half years of drought and now severe floods one being the worst in Australia's 
history just does not allow me to protest this further. 
 
Col Peterkin 

 


